
 
 

 
 

 

  
  
 

 
  

 
  

 
 

  
 

 
   

 
  

Graduate Student Association 
General Membership Meeting 

November 30, 2015 

Number of students in attendance: 40 

1. President Christina Hillesheim discussed the following announcements: 
a. Remember to “like” GSA on Facebook and “follow” on Twitter! 
b. Upcoming meeting dates for the spring 2016 semester are January 25th, February 15th, March 7th, 

and April 25th. 
2. President Christina Hillesheim thanked those who attended the service event at the Salvation Army. 

Maroon Volunteer Center and Volunteer Starkville websites were shown to members present who wish 
to participate in more service opportunities than the GSA participates in monthly. 

3. President Christina Hillesheim discussed the social events for the spring semester. Dates are not 
finalized as of yet but there will be an ice cream social event to include door prizes and a breakout 
games event to participate in. 

4. Brett Harvey, Director of Title IX and EEO Programs discussed the university sexual misconduct policy 
with students present. Students present were informed that employees of the university (graduate 
assistants, etc) are mandated reporters of Title IX violations. 

5. President Christina Hillesheim initiated the cultural trivia game with members present. Members of the 
winning team were given tumblers. 

6. Meeting adjourned at 6:02 pm. 


